
 

 
 

 

VILLAGE OF EVENDALE, OHIO 

10500 Reading Road 

Fire, Police, Zoning and CAC Committee Minutes 

July 6, 2021 

5:45, Council Chambers 

 

Attendance: Chris Schaefer, Bill Puthoff, Carolyn Smiley-Robertson, Mike Hauck, Niel Korte, David Elmer, 

Susan Gordy, Cynthia Caracci, Andrew Rodney, and Mayor Finan.   

 

1. Fire 

 

Hamilton County fire department has vaccinated 22 people. At this time, Hamilton County is not 

paying for the testing of Delta variance.   

 

Chief Hauck reported on Ohio Task Force in Miami Florida- Ohio  

2 promotion ordinances on agenda 

 

2. Police 

Chief Korte reported he is well aware of the traffic concerns regarding the detours for the 

pipeline.  The department will be diligent with traffic enforcement and speed devises.  The stop 

sgns and speed on municipal grounds will be enforced.  Use of Force policy will be discussed in 

August meetings. 

 

Ordinance: Mayors court fund for copier 

 

 

3.  Cultural Arts Center  

Ms. Gordy reviewed events being planned. 

Ordinance for architect will be on July agenda   

 

  

4. Building, Planning and Zoning 

Mr. Rodney reported he will have an ordinance regarding the Reading Rd property to file a lien 

for grass cutting.  Also, ordinances for first reading- amending zone code regulating types of 

retail uses, amending code requiring pool cover instead of fencing.  Both have been placed in the 

VOE news letter. 

 

The VOE is well aware of the Homers property dumping issues.  Mr. Burke is setting up a 

meeting with business owners to discuss future of property.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

5. Other Business 

Ms. Caracci went over the monthly finance position which is summarized in the Finance report. 

  

GHF and iSpace will be at August council meeting 

Mr. Schaefer made a motion to amend the regular council agenda to add an ordinance objecting 

to the construction of the pipeline.  The ordinance was emailed to members of the council.    

Mayor Finan believes the VOE has already been thorough on the process of rejecting the 

pipeline and does not see the benefit of Mr. Schaefer’s proposed ordinance.  There was no 

second to the motion so the agenda will not be amended.   

  

 

      Motion to adjourn was made by Bill Puthoff and seconded by Chris Schaefer 7:24 

 


